PUBLIC NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW

PROJECT: Town of Shutesbury Roadway Reconstruction Project
LOCATION: Leverett, Cooleyville and Prescott Roads
PROPONENT: Town of Shutesbury

PO Box 276

Shutesbury, MA 01072

The Town of Shutesbury is submitting a 401 Water Quality Certification to the Department
of Environmental Protection on or before August 19, 2005 for the reconstruction of a 2.8
mile section of roadway from Pratt Corner Road east to Route 202. Portions of this work
will include a 15 SF loss of bordering vegetated wetland involving outstanding resource
waters.

This will initiate review of the above project pursuant to the Massachusetts Division of Water
Pollution Control (314 CMR 9.00). Copies of the 401 Water Quality Certification
Application may be obtained from: Dufresne-Henry

Nicole Sanford, Environmental Analyst

136 West Street, Suite 203

Northampton, MA 01060

There is a 21-day public comment period beginning on the date that this notice is published
in the Environmental Monitor. All persons wishing to comment on the project should write
to the Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Wetlands and Waterways,
Western Regional Office, 436 Dwight Street, Springfield, MA 01103.

Any 10 persons of the Commonwealth, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or
private organization with a mandate to protect the environment that has submitted written
comments may appeal the Department’s Certification. Failure to submit comments before
the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory
hearing.




